
Dear Slate River, 
 
I love you because you give me a chance to experience life with excitement and 
adventure. 
 
I remember when my family and friends spent days on the river and gained a new 
connection to each other and the wilderness. It brings us back down to earth. 
 
You deserve to be protected because it can be damaged beyond repair and if we don’t 
do it now generations will never get to experience it. 
 
I believe that you should be determined eligible under the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act so 
that your outstanding values and free-flowing waters can be recognized and protected 
for future generations. 
 
Love, 
 
John Anicito 
 
Sincerely, 
John Anicito 
PO Box 3001  Breckenridge, CO 80424-3001 
johnanicito@yahoo.com 
 
	


